
 

September 3rd, 2023    I    22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ST. EUGENE CHURCH 
7958 W. Foster Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60656  
Ph. (773) 775-6659     (773) 775-6660 
       (773) 775-6694 

Rectory Office Hours:  
Mon.- Thur.:  9:00 am - 7:00 pm 

   Friday             9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
   Saturday:       9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
 

Masses:  
 Monday:                   9:00 am  

 Wednesday:             9:00 am  

 Friday:                       9:00 am  

 Saturday:                  8:30 am   

 Sunday Vigil Mass:  5:00 pm  

 Sunday:                     8:30 am  

                                  11:30 am  

 Confessions             4:00 pm  

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

  Monday:                    4:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

     Benediction:             5:45 pm  

OUR LADY,  

    MOTHER OF THE CHURCH 
     8747 W. Lawrence Avenue  
     Chicago, IL 60656   
     Ph. (773) 625-3369 
         
     Rectory Office Hours:  
     Monday:   9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

     Masses: 
     Tuesday:                    7:00 am   
     Thursday:                  7:00 am   
     Sunday:                    10:00 am  

 

Welcome!     

We, the Catholic community of Queen of Peace Parish,  

centered in the Eucharist, strive to grow in our faith  

and our relationship with God as a welcoming people,  

working for peace and justice through service to others. 
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Dean Queen of Peace Parish Family, 
 
Recently I received the results of the Disciple Maker Index Survey which everyone in our parish was invited to 
complete during the Lenten season earlier this year. Our next task is for the leadership of our parish to     
carefully analyze the results of this important survey. This will be one of many tools that will help us to plan 
for our future and form some of the decisions that will be made to help build up the Body of Christ that is our 
parish of Queen of Peace. 
 
Thank you to the 160 of you who took the time to complete the DMI Survey either on-line or on paper.       
The survey asked for input on several aspects of faith and community life and how each one’s personal faith 
journey was supported by the parish. 
 
Some of the initial findings are listed below. 
 
Demographics:  Of the respondents, 71% were women, 53% were over the age of 65, 60% have been in the 
parish 20+ years. 
 
Some favorable indicators include: 

81% attend Mass Weekly or more frequently. 

91% believe in Jesus’ moral teachings for one’s own life as taught by the Church. 

86% believe that the Church is critical in our relationship with God. 

78% believe that we are a welcoming community. 

80% would recommend our parish to others. 

82% believe that our music program fosters spiritual growth. 
 
Some areas of opportunity for growth include the following:  
 
Only 50% have confidence that the parish equips one to have conversations about one’s faith with family  

and friends. 

Only 54% believe that the parish is on the right track to fulfill our mission in the next five years. 

Only 47% are comfortable sharing the story of Jesus with others.  

Only 35% are comfortable sharing their own faith journey with others. 

 

 From the desk of  
Father Rich Yanos 
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The results of this survey have shown that we have many strengths, but also many opportunities for growth 

and improvement. Over the next year our staff and newly forming Leadership Teams will not only be looking 

at the results of this survey in greater detail but will also be formulating a plan to tackle one to three of these 

opportunities for growth with the hopes of making some inroads into improving not only these numbers but 

the ultimate goal of building a more personal and comfortable relationship with our Lord and Savior, Jesus 

Christ. 

 

Again, with the support of lay leaders, staff and ministry leads, we will take our time in the coming months to 

prayerfully develop realistic, yet aspirational, actions for the future. Our work will certainly connect with the 

spiritual renewal effort underway across the Archdiocese with the Renew My Church process, while also 

attending to the unique opportunities for improvement and growth here at Queen of Peace. 

 

In the meantime, I invite you to review these preliminary results, thus far. As always, my door is open if you 

would like to share ideas and suggestions with either me or any of the members of our Unification             

Committee. 

 

Thanks again, to all those who assisted our parish and me by filling out the Disciple Maker Index Survey. 

 

 
Fr. Rich Yanos 
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Mass Intentions  for Queen of  Peace Parish 

Saturday, September 9, 2023  

5:00 pm  Saturday Vigil Mass - Mass at St. Eugene Church  

John & Laurie Fumo 50th Wedd. Anniv., 

Domenico DiCenso, Donald Feist,  

Elmer & Grace Frelka, Fumo & Powell Fams.,  

Wayne J. Greco, Arthur Russo,  

Enrico Turco, Joel B. Valle 

Sunday, September 10, 2023  

8:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church  

Jan & Stanislawa Bazula,  

Nicholas Calabrese,  

Blessing for Chmiel Fam.,  

Ted & Jean Fornek, Rabi C. Melendrez, Sr. 

Maria & Matthias Rempala, Nancy Ptak,  

Dorothy & George Thiermann 

10:00 am Mass at  Our Lady, Mother of the Church 

Living & Deceased  Mbrs of Blaszczak, Powidzki, 

& Skoskiewicz Fams.,  

Marcella Marszalek 

Allan, Walter, & Lucille Boesch,  

George Capps, Jr., Maria Balita Castor, 

John Catanese, Aleksander Dmochowski,  

Donato Parente,  

Pietro Pisello, Jozef Rebacz,  

Edward & Irene Scarleski  

11:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

People of the Parish, Irene McGreevy,  

Bernadette & David Salazar Wedd. Anniver., 

        Mrs. Angela Brancato,  

        Mr. & Mrs. Domenico & Ann Cale, 

        Dominic Nardi, Gus Delisi, Marlene Pinske,       

        Phil Saineghi & Phillip Saineghi 

Monday, September 11, 2023  

9:00 am  Mass at St. Eugene Church  

Armando Abdon Sr., Robert Buchen,  

Cerkoney & Meier Fams., Don Feist, David Genter, 

Frank Heredia & Fam. 

Tuesday, September 12, 2023   

 7:00 am Mass at  Our Lady, Mother of the Church   

Michele Calzolaio, Alfonso Christofano, Stella Gregg, 

Martha & Alex Wrobel 

Wednesday,  September 13, 2023  

9:00 am  Mass at St. Eugene Church 

Joseph & Anna Genovise, Jeffrey Lous Iovinelli,  

S.I. Amelia Kelly, Joe Kuetyka, Robert & Marie Nosek 

Thursday,  September 14, 2023 

7:00 am Mass at Our Lady, Mother of the Church 

Arthur O’Neill, Jerome Wrobel 

Friday, September 15, 2023  

9:00 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

Sister Ellen Enright, Dolores Firlotte,  

Vincent & Frances Nowaczyk, Frederick Tomzik 

Saturday, September 16, 2023  

8:30 am  Mass at St. Eugene 

 Frank Heredia & Fam. 

12:30 pm at St. Eugene Church 

Wedding:  
Hannah Joelle Szatko & Francisco Aleman Foley 

Saturday, September 16, 2023  

5:00 pm  Saturday Vigil Mass - Mass at St. Eugene Church  

David Brichetto, Sr., Robert Brichetto, Juan Diaz,  

Elmer & Grace Frelka, Sr. Cherubina Hoog, 

Keen & Noverini Fams.,  

Healing & blessing for George Leahy,  

Giuseppe Lepore, Estelle Sacco 

Sunday, September 17, 2023  

8:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church  

People of the Parish, Juan Diaz,  

Catarina DiBartolo, Nicholas Calabrese,  

Jim & Kay Holden, Lawrence Porada, Janet Toton 

10:00 am Mass at  Our Lady, Mother of the Church 

Loving & Dec’d Mbrs of the St. Stephen & St. Vincent 

Society, Lukasz Lirecki, Franek & Julia Kot,  

Anna Marzullo, Linda & Jack McNicken,  

Gabriel Moretti, Maria Grace & Vito Nardi, 

Stefania Rebacz, Pietro Pisello,  

John & Anna, Chester Zaba, George Cappa, Jr. 

11:30 am Mass at St. Eugene Church 

         Theresa M. Bruckhauser, Krysztof Dabros,  

         Maria & John Giannini, 

         George & Pearl Giovannoni,  

         Cristina & Giovanni Greco,  

         Giuseppe Lepore,  

         Anna & Alessio Mancini,  

         Randy Oberheim,  

         Judith Shepherd 
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Date 
  

Celebrant 
Extraordinary  
Minister 

Altar Server Lectors 

Saturday, 09 / 16 
5 pm  - St. Eugene   

Rev. Greg Rom 

L. Feist  -  WB 
F. Klus  -  B 
Priest & Deacon 
A. Cisek  -  O 
MB Glynn  -  WO 

 P. Brown 

Sunday, 09 / 17 
8:30 am  - St. Eugene  

Rev. Jacek Dada 

B. Czubek  -  WB 
M. Unger  -  B 
J. Cardella  -  C 
G. Bermas  -  O 
P. Draniczarek  -  WO 

 J. Imburgia 

Sunday, 09 / 17 
10:00 am  - OLMC 

Rev. Rich Yanos P. Peterson  -  C D. Flynn C. Roldan  -  1st 

 
Sunday, 9 / 17 
11:30 am - St. Eugene  

 
 
Rev. Ed Pacocha 

J. Nardi  -  WB 
P. Paetsch  -  B 
J. Mroszczak  -  C 
O. Giacalone  -  O 
F. Pacia  -  WO 

  
 
C. Giacaline 

 Schedule of Liturgical Ministers   

Queen of Peace Social Ministries  
 
On Sept. 23rd  & 24th,  the Queen of Peace Social Ministries will be collecting items which are needed for 
Personal Care.  Items such as:                                      
                                                               Tooth brushes/ Tooth Paste 
                                                              Deodorant 
                                                              Bar Soap 
                                                              Body Wash 
                                                              Small Hand Sanitizer 
                                                              Hand held can openers 
                                                              Ladies Sanitary needs 
                                                              Adult Diapers 
                                                              Men's Crew Socks ( New) 
 

Collections will be made at both OLMC and St. Eugene's before and after masses. 
These items will support the Resurrection Micro pantry and the New Hope Community Food Pantry.  
We Thank You for your Concern.    
Also, keep an eye on the bulletin as we will again be having a Thanksgiving Food Drive.  
More to follow on that later. 
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The Rosary of the Seven Sorrows 

September is the month of Our Lady of Sorrows, and the Memorial of Our Lady of Sorrows is Friday, September 15. 
There are different versions of the Rosary of the Seven Sorrows. One way to begin is with the Sign of the Cross,           
an introductory prayer, an Act of Contrition, three Hail Marys, and this short prayer, “Most Merciful Mother, remind us 
always about the Sorrows of your Son, Jesus.” At each of the seven Swords of Sorrow, pray an Our Father, seven Hail 
Marys, and the Most Merciful Mother prayer. Our Lady of Kibeho taught the following introductory prayer to             
Marie-Claire Mukangango, who was later killed in the genocide in Rwanda, “My God, I offer you this Rosary for your 
glory, so I can honor your Holy Mother, the Blessed Virgin, so I can share and meditate upon her suffering. I humbly 
beg you to give me true repentance for all my sins. Give me wisdom and humility, so that I may receive all the            
indulgences contained in this prayer.”  

 
1st Sword of Sorrow – The Prophesy of Simeon  

2nd Sword of Sorrow – The Flight into Egypt 

3rd Sword of Sorrow – The Loss of the Child Jesus in the Temple 

4th Sword of Sorrow – Mary Meets Jesus on the Way to Calvary 

5th Sword of Sorrow – Mary Stands at the Foot of the Cross  

6th Sword of Sorrow – Mary Receives the Body of Jesus  

7th Sword of Sorrow – Mary Witnesses the Burial of Jesus  

Our Lady of Kibeho taught the following concluding prayer to Marie-Claire, “Queen of Martyrs, your heart suffered so 

much. I beg you, by the merits of the tears you shed in these terrible and sorrowful times, to obtain for me and all the 

sinners of the world the grace of complete sincerity and repentance. Amen.” Afterwards, say three times, “Mary, who 

was conceived without sin and who suffered for us, pray for us.” End with the Sign of the Cross. 

 

Rosaries for the Victims of War  

This is a Rosary intention for the week as Monday is 9/11, Patriot Day, and Friday is POW/MIA Recognition Day. Rosary 

Guild members pray at least one Rosary for the victims of war. Rosary Guild members include: Emily A., Lori G., James 

H., John I., Evelyn K., Terri K., Gilda M., Lonnie M., Mary M., Ted M., Josephine N., Emilie P., Stefania P., Jean R., Shirley 

S., and Milabelle T.  

 

Living Rosary  

Pray a Mystery of the Rosary daily for the triumph of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, and in honor of Saint Philomena, 

the patron of the Living Rosary. Those who pray the Joyful, Luminous, and Sorrowful Mysteries are Emily A., Mary M., 

Ted M., Josephine N., Barb R., Jean R., Karen R., and Demi S. Please contact the rectory office about praying the first 

Glorious Mystery, the Resurrection. 
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A little less than a year from now our next adventure will be taking us to Scandinavia. We will be touring the 

countries of Norway and Sweden.  Some of the places we will be visiting are Bergen, Stalheim, Sognefjord, 

Flam, Borgund, Lillehammer, Oslo, Karlstad, and Stockholm among others. This promises to be an exciting 

getaway.          I’m letting everyone here at our parish of Queen of Peace know about this trip early in case you 

might want to get on the list to receive the trip brochure before I send it out to my larger mailing list. If you 

might want to join us simply fill out the form below and drop it off at the parish office or even in the collection 

basket on the weekend and I’ll be sure to get you a copy of the brochure as soon as they are printed. These trips 

are filled in the order in which people sign up. I would love to have you join us along with your family, friends 

and /or fellow parishioners. We will of course, be having an Informational Meeting about this trip soon. 

Whether you have been to Norway and Sweden before or not, no tour of these beautiful countries is ever the 

same. Sharing this experience with your family, friends and/or fellow parishioners helps to make it that much 

more enjoyable as we always have so much to talk about and share at the end of each of our days of sightseeing 

and touring. This trip is likely to draw a lot of interest and is sure to fill up quickly, so if you would like a 

brochure or even think you might be interested in joining us next July be sure to get your reservation in early.  
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The Bible Group has less than two months of meetings under our belt.  
One of our earliest things that we did was to discuss the Our Father.   

The only prayer that we received from Jesus himself.   
Did you know that there are seven petitions, the first three petitions are about God  

and the other four are about us.  
 

“PRAY IN ORDER TO BELIEVE, BELIEVE IN ORDER TO PRAY” 

This would take too much time and space from the bulletin to explain it here.  However, we are always 
searching, praying and talking about what God wants us to learn.  We are always happy to see new faces.       

I hope that all will take advantage of dropping in to see what the group is about.   

We meet every Wednesday in St. Eugene School room 110 from 10:00 to 12:00.   

If anybody has any questions or comments please feel free to email Frank at fjlizak@comcast.net.   

                                                                                                               
St. Therese of Lisieux Pilgrimage 
Saturday, September 23, 9:30 AM-1:30 PM 
Meet/Depart from Shaunessy Center 

 
Join the Queen of Peace Young Adults Group on a half day pilgrimage to the National Shrine and Museum of                 
St. Therese in Darien, Illinois on Saturday, September 23.  We plan to visit the museum, attend mass, and see the relics 
of St. Therese and her parents, and get lunch on the way back. Of extra special significance, from September 17 to    
October 1, 2023, the Centennial Reliquary of St. Therese and the Reliquary of her parents, Saints Louis and Zelie      
Martin, will be visiting the National Shrine of St. Therese and on display. 
 
We will depart from the Shaunessy Center (5220 N. Canfield, corner of Foster Ave. and Canfield Ave.) at 9:30 AM and 
arrive back by around 1:30 PM.     
 
To help with group logistics, we ask that you please register in advance by letting us know via email  
(youngadults@st-eugene.org).  We are also trying to organize a carpool.  If you are in need of a ride or would be willing 
to drive others as part of a carpool, please let us know when you register.  All young adults (20s-early 40s) are welcome 
to attend! 
 
For more information about the National Shrine and Museum of St. Therese and the traveling relics, 
 visit https://www.littleflower.org/national-shrine-and-museum-of-st-therese. 
If you would like to learn more about St. Therese, consider reading her autobiography, Story of a Soul:   
The Autobiography of St. Therese of Lisieux (the Little Flower). 

mailto:fjlizak@comcast.met
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Family Mass May 7, 2023   -  Featuring Kindergarten. Pre-Kindergarten & Pre School 

        THANK YOU FOR THE SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
 
Thank you for all the donations to the St. Eulalia School Supply Drive. The response was wonderful! 

We received tons of beautiful backpacks, crayons, pencils, folders, notebooks, markers, glue sticks, scissors, and pens. 
Who wouldn’t want to start the school year with all these great supplies? 

Our Lady Mother of the Church and St. Eugene Church along with previous members of Divine Savior Church came    
together as our new parish, Queen of Peace to provide so many great supplies needed for programs at the Quinn Center 
at St. Eulalia for all their numerous activities. Also supplies are given to students for their own use at their schools. 

Three cars filled with the supplies delivered them on Monday, August 21st. Six long tables were filled with our supplies. 
The staff was surprised, thrilled and most grateful. A special thank you to Father Greg Rom who helped with loading 
and delivery. Latoya and Laura from St. Eulalia welcomed us and helped unload the cars. 

We as Queen of Peace Parish are certainly trying to live out our mission statement as welcoming people, working for 
peace and justice through service to others. 

Thank you very much for your generosity and taking your time to contribute to this most needed supply drive. 

St. Eugene School class of 1973 - 50th Reunion 
Friday, September 22, 2023 at 6pm           Beacon Tap in Des Plaines 

Facebook link:      St. Eugene School - Class of 973 Reunion  
Info:   Donna Griseto-Izzo 847-812-4053 
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2nd Wedding Banns 
Nicole Angelica Saineghi & 

Jose Manuel Garcia 
 

3rd Wedding Banns 
Hannah Joelle Szatko & 
Francisco Aleman Foley 

                                                                                                               

 
Please Pray for our  

Deceased Parishioners: 

† Nicholas Malatesta 
† Bara Rongo 
† Thomas Gregory 
 

  May the souls of the faithful 
rest in peace. 

 

Please continue your contribution  
in the usual way, until we finalize  

the merger of the databases   
and electronic giving accounts. 

 Thank you for your support! 

 

Queen Of Hearts  

Raffle Tickets  
Available After All Masses  

In Rear  Vestibule 
(Tickets are Also Available  

In SE Rectory Office) 

************** 

Family Mass 
Featuring 8th grade 

************** 

Second Collection   

Sharing Parish 

************** 

Second Collection 9-17 
Seminary Educational Fund 

 

Bulletin Submissions:  
Due Friday by noon, one 

week prior to publication. 
 Please call the parish 
office for the holiday 
schedule. Thank you. 

Sunday, September 3 

5:00 SE $2,945.00 

8:30 SE $3,952.50 

10:00 OLMC $2,907.10 

11:30 SE $2,462.00 

    

Mail SE $3,533.00 

Total Physical $15,799.60 

    

GC DS $451.01 

GC OLMC $386.79 

GC SE $1,778.00 

Total Online $2,615.80 

Grand Total $18,415.40 

    



Page 11 

                                                                                                               
We pray for our loved ones  who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. 
Protect them as they protect us.  

Bless them and their families   
for the selfless acts they perform  for us  
in our time of need. We ask this in the 

name of  Jesus our Lord and Savior.  Amen 

Major Adamczyk  

Joseph Antosh, Jr. 

Ghaleb Azroui 

Donald Bellisario 

Matthew Calderisi 

Timothy Emmett Carolan 

Melissa Rose Cortese 

James Vincent Degrazia 

Patrick Edward Dillon 

Zbigniew Dudkowski 

Kurt Feiereisel 

Matthew Scott Forrest 

Dominic John Guerrieri, Jr. 

Major Dirk Haller 

Andrew Hopkins 

Christopher Jenkins 

Bernard Edward Kusinski 

Lt. Radoslaw Korzeniak 

Antonio James Lim 

Payne Manczko 

Chris Marchiori 

Daniel Meaney 

Keith Miller 

Michael Morales 

Mike Mroszczak 

Thomas Neuhengen 

Eric Norwood 

Elliott O’Claire 

Blanca Pacia 

Vincent Page 

Chad Pritchard 

Nicholas Ranch 

Adam Roberts 

Joseph Saineghi, Jr. 

Holly Schippers 

 Michael Schippers, Jr. 

Sean Sherlock 

Sharon Sherlock 

Phillip R. Simonsen 

Tony Strzalka 

 
Blood Pressure Screening  

resumes in September.  
 

Please join me after Mass  
in the Narthex to assess your  

blood pressure  
and receive information  

on maintaining a healthy lifestyle. 
 

Saint Eugene's :        
Saturday:    September 23rd at 5pm 
 
Sunday:       September 24th 
                     at 8:30am & 11:30am 
 
 
Our Lady, Mother of the Church:  
Sunday:    September 24th at  
10:00am 
 

Peace, 
Terri, RN 

                                                                                                               
THE FRIENDSHIP CLUB IS BACK!   

 
The Friendship Club will be meeting 

on Tuesday, September 12th at 
11:00.  Our doors will be open at 

10:00 to welcome all our members 
and any men and women 55 years 
and older who would like to join us 

for a delicious $8.00 lunch, 
 a raffle drawing of 3 tickets  

for a $1.00, and 
 Bingo cards for $1.00 each.   

 
Membership is $15.00 for September, 
2023 to June, 2024 and we meet the 
2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month in 

the Hayes Center at Our Lady, 
 Mother of the Church located at 

8747 West Lawrence Avenue.  
 Parking is available in back of the 

church in the south parking lot.  
Our lunch will be pizza, salad, and ice 

cream for dessert.   
We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

James Andrew Baker 
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Pat Apida 
Annabella Amato 
Ralph J. Amelio 
Victoria Amelio 
Patricia & Lawrence Basili 
A. & V. Bischof 
Gabriella Bongiorno 
Virginia Bongiorno-Lawrence 
Johnmar Castillo 
Gracie Carey 
Karen Cazolas 
Mary Ciliak 
Joseph F. Coglianese 
Mark Corrado 
Sharon Crowley 
Susan Curtin 
Angela & Rocco D’Alessandro 
Joseph Duna 
Tony Fiore 
Bob & Carol Gasiorek 
Patricia Gelfond 
Jeff Herden 
Renee Holm 
Terry Katz 

Mary T. Keating 
Arthur Kopeck 
Thomas Landeck 
Abagail Lim 
Allie Lim 
Jim Lusco 
Rose Mary Maratto 
Pam & Mickey Margelewski 
Stanisław Mazek 
Azucena Melendrez 
Dolores Michalek 
Patrick Misciniscinski 
Linda Morton 
Michael C. & Virginia Muscarello 
Michael J. Muscarello 
Rodney Niewinski  
Joe Notaro 
Joey Notaro 
Anthony Notaro 
Victtoria Nudo 
Donie Odulio 
Catherine O’Hara 
Blanca Pacia 
Camille Pavlis 

Karen Pavlis - Karasawa 
Anthony Parisi 
Kay Phelan 
Rita Rogers 
Diane Rizzuto 
Pat Schippers 
Shirley Schindler  
Peter Schroeder 
Robert Shelton 
Dolores Scorza 
Maria Slomski 
Daniel Staniec 
Emily Steckiewicz 
Rachael Stowe 
Mae Stryker 
Lavergne Suchor 
Bob  Schu 
Tom Szczech 
Dave Tudron 
Ernesto Vergara 
Dolores Wilk 

Lord God, we place our worries in your hands. We place our sick under your care and humbly ask that 
 You restore your servant to health again. Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge your will and know that  

whatever you do, you do for the love of us. We thank You and praise You through Jesus the Christ. Amen. 
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Second Collection on 09/17/2023 
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Queen of Peace Parish 
2023-2024 Religious Education Program 

Provided at St. Eugene School 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
On behalf of Queen of Peace Parish, we would like to invite you to register for the 2023-2024 Religious Education    
Program. Both of our programs rely not only on our Religious Education teachers, who are certified teachers and       
catechists but also on the parents assuming an active role in the faith formation of their children. 
 
Regular Program Classes - Grades 1-7: Classes take place in a classroom setting with the overall work covered in class 
with the exception of the seventh grade students who complete additional papers and service hours in preparation of 
receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation in the fall of their eighth grade year. 
 
Classes are held on Tuesdays beginning October 3rd and are held from 3:45-4:45 p.m. 
 
Independent Study Program - Grades 1 – 7: This class is for parents who want their children to complete their grade-
level chapter work at home and want to use their church attendance as their participation in religious education. 
 
This program requires your child to attend at least fifteen of their weekly masses at Queen of Peace Parish at either St. 
Eugene Church or Our Lady Mother of the Church from September to April. These bulletins must be signed by the pre-
siding priest of the mass. The set of all 15 bulletins is to be dropped off as a bundle at the school office by April 21. 
 
In addition to getting their fifteen bulletins signed, students will complete 18 textbook chapters - including all ques-
tions on every page throughout each chapter, including the Chapter Reviews and Faith In Action pages. The Chapter 
Work can be scanned and emailed, or dropped off weekly at the school office at 7930 W. Foster Ave. 
 
Seventh graders will complete a different textbook, additional papers, and service hours in preparation of receiving the 
Sacrament of Confirmation in the fall of their eighth grade year. 
 
Book pick-up will be held on Wednesday, October 4th, from 3:00-4:00 p.m. in the school gym. 
 
Please visit our website st-eugene.org/religious-ed for full information regarding these programs, or call the main office 
at (773)763-2235 if you have any questions. 
 

TUITION & BOOK FEES 

One Student: $275.00                                                            

Two Students: $375.00 

Three Students: $425.00 

 

SACRAMENTAL FEES: 

First Holy Communion: $150.00 

Confirmation: $150.00 

 
 



Page  17 

                                                                                                               



Page 18 

                                                                                                               

The Combined Parishes Office: 

St. Eugene Rectory 

7958 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656  

Ph. (773) 775-6659        Fax (773) 775-2832 

churchoffice@st-eugene.org 

 

Please contact the St. Eugene Church Rectory Office for: 

Sacrament of Baptism, Marriage,  Anointing of the Sick, 

Funerals & Rite of Christian Initiation (RCIA) 

__________________________________________________ 
 

Our Worship Sites: 

 

Our Lady, Mother of the Church 
8747 W. Lawrence Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656 
Ph. (773) 625-3369   
 
 

St. Eugene Church 
st-eugene.org 
7958 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656  
Ph. (773) 775-6659 
churchoffice@st-eugene.org 
__________________________________________________ 
 

St. Eugene Catholic School:  

www.steugene-school.org 
7930 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656 
Ph. (773) 763-2235 
schooloffice@st-eugene.org 
__________________________________________________ 

Religious Education: 

steugene-school.org/religious-ed 
Please contact St. Eugene School for information. 
__________________________________________________ 

Verbum Dei Sisters: 

7920 W. Foster Avenue. Chicago, IL 60656 
Ph. (224) 280-8395 
vdeichicago.org  

Pastoral Staff: 

Rev. Richard M. Yanos - Pastor     

 ryanos@st-eugene.org                                            SE ext. 112 

Rev. Jacek A. Dada - Associate Pastor   

 jdada@st-eugene.org                                              SE ext. 116 

Rev. James J. O’Brien - Pastor Emeritus  

 benbradagh@aol.com 

Rev. Gregory A. Rom - Retired Resident Assistant  
grom@archchicago.org                                            SE ext. 114 

Rev. Ed Pacocha - Retired Assistant   

 

Deacon Ted & Mrs. Mary Marszalek 

tmarszalek@archchicago.org  

Deacon Chris Virruso 

 cavirrusosr@msn.com  

 

________________________________________________ 

 

Facilities & Office: 

Ms. Marsha Geurtsen - Office Manager                

mgeurtsen@archchicago.org  

Ms. Lydia Hilado - Director of Music & Communications   

lhilado@st-eugene.org                                         SE ext. 109                                                                                                                              

Mr. Vincent Hilado - Assistant Director of Music 

 vhilado@st-eugene.org   

Mr. Dennis Dayson - Music Director 

 olmc.musicministry@outlook.com                    OLMC ext.  33 

Mr. Romulo Jara & Mr. John Lemus - Maintenance 

Mr. Boguslaw Krolikowski - Maintenance 

Mrs. Barbara Meier - Receptionist 

barbara@st-eugene.org 

Ms. Terri Kaisling  - Parish Nurse Mon., Tuesday & Wed.  

terri.kaisling@ascension.org            773-775-6659 

Mrs. Lois Feist  - Receptionist 

Ms. Christine Jassak - Receptionist 

Mrs. Patricia Wagner - Receptionist                                                                                                                             

churchoffice@st-eugene.org 
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Illinois

CatholicMatch.com/IL

• Tuckpointing • Masonry  
• Lintels • Chimney  

• Roofing • Parapet Walls 

free estimates | insured 

773.774.0444 
MarksTuckpointing.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Lorraine Adams
 

ladams@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2131

NUZZO SEWER & PLUMBING INC.
708-456-7300   Power Rodding   773-625-6280

All Sewer & Plumbing Repairs & Installation
Specializing in Flood Control • Correcting Low Water Pressure

Video Sewer & Locating Service
Lice.# 14636    www.nuzzoplumbing.com  Lic. # 055-024301



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Queen of Peace, Chicago, IL              A 4C 01-4053

“Plan your next vacation with me!”

Alicja Kucmierz • 773-805-7609 
• Parish Member •

“Plan your next vacation with me!”

Alicja Kucmierz • 773-805-7609 
• Parish Member •

DANIEL L. JACONETTI D.D.S. LTD. 

General Family Dentistry
Hours by Appointment - 24 Hour Emergency 
7326 W. Irving Park Rd. - Norridge, IL 60706 

708-453-8700 • 847-678-1130 • Fax 708-453-1564 
www.jaconettidds.com

MICHAEL HARCZAK
Real Estate Broker                        St. Eugene Alumnus 
I have the expertise to move you forward.

708.917.0751
michael.harczak@cbexchange.com

• Family Owned and Operated since 1958 • 
Serving Chicagoland area for 65 years! 
Come visit Caputo’s now in Norridge!

On purchase of  
$50 or more  

with this coupon.*
*Excludes liquor, sales tax, lottery, wine grapes, gift card purchases and all  

advertised sale items. Coupon must be present at time of purchase. Limit 1.   
Coupon cannot be duplicated. Coupon is redeemable only at: 

Angelo Caputo’s 4410 N. Harlem Ave. • Norridge, IL 60706 
VALID THRU 7/21/24.

                                                                    PLU #10087

Angelo Caputo’s  
Coupon

Save 
$5.00 Off!

 
Dennis Krawzak 
 Peter Heneghan 

 

(773) 631-1240 
6754 N. Northwest Hwy 

www.suerth.com

Suerth 
Funerals & Cremations


